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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

KINGFISHER SYSTEMS, INC. RELOCATES CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS  

FALLS CHURCH, VA, December 29, 2023. Kingfisher Systems, Inc., a leading provider of 

Cybersecurity, Enterprise Information Technology, Intelligence and National Security, Satellite 

Communications, Open Source collection and analysis, and Artificial Intelligence solutions and 

services, is pleased to announce the relocation of our headquarters office. Effective January 1, 2024, 

we will move our headquarters from Falls Church, VA, to 15036 Conference Center Dr, Suite 500, 

in Chantilly, VA. This strategic move will position Kingfisher’s headquarters closer to our 

customers, facilitating more efficient service delivery.  

Kingfisher has been in business since 2005, delivering innovative and value-added solutions to our 

customers while maintaining our core values. This year is no exception. Kingfisher achieved 

significant growth, securing multiple new contracts and expanding our presence in the industries we 

serve. To support this growth and adapt to the changing work environment, Kingfisher leadership 

decided to transition to a new operational model that fully embraces hybrid and remote. 

“We are excited to be closer to our customers and continue offering our employees flexibility and 

convenience in their work mode. This will enhance our productivity, efficiency, and collaboration, 

and ultimately benefit our customers,” stated Roy L. Reed, Jr., Chief Executive Officer.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

 
Ioana Lazarescu-Bica, Director of Human Resources 
Phone: (703) 820-7970 
Web: www.kingfishersys.com 
Twitter:  @kingfishersys 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/kingfishersys/ 
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